
 

 
DATE:  April 18, 2019 
 
TO:  Council Members 
From:  Mel Getty, Chair, Memorial Park Revitalization Advisory Committee  
 
RE:  Committee Resolution regarding Summer Place/Rowing Club building 
 
 
 
Members of Council: 
 
At the scheduled meeting of the Memorial Park Revitalization Advisory Committee on April 17, 
2019, the following resolution was passed: 
 

Moved by Ken Patterson   Seconded by Mike Cerna  
THAT the Memorial Park Revitalization Committee recommend to council that a 
temporary storage unit(s) be put up near lake Lisgar for the Rowing Club to use to 
continue rowing for 2019 season;  
AND THAT the cost of the temporary storage be borne by the Town with the usual 
rent contribution from the Rowing Club; and THAT the demolition of Summer Place 
and boat house proceed immediately to make room for new structure which will 
include space for the Rowing Club.  
Carried 

 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
 
Mel Getty, Chair 
Memorial Park Advisory Committee 


